
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

18 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Rewards Trip to Alton Towers Year 11 
 
I am pleased to inform you about our rewards trips to Alton Towers. The trip has been organised to 
celebrate the success of those students who have shown excellent effort and behaviour/attendance 
over the last term. 
 
The rewards trip has been arranged for Friday 8 April 2022. Students will need to meet at 7.30 am at 
school and the coach will be arriving back at 6:00 pm. The trip has been heavily subsidised and 
therefore the cost of the trip is £20 per student which includes entry into the park and coach travel. 
Students will need to take money to purchase any food or drinks they may want throughout the day. 
Payment and consent will need to be made via MCAS by 25 March 2022. 
 
Whilst on the trip, students will be remotely supervised.  They must stay in groups of a minimum of 
four and will be issued with the school mobile number to use in an emergency. Furthermore, students 
will be told where the first aid and meeting points are located within the park.  
 
Acceptance of the payment does not guarantee attendance, places on the trip can be withdrawn for 
reasons such as low attendance, regularly being placed in inclusion, regularly receiving two-hour 
detentions, or consistently poor effort or behaviour in one or more subject areas. 

 
Please pass on our congratulations to your son/daughter for their continued effort and positive attitude 
in school. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Rachael Morris  
Year 11 Progress Leader  

 
 


